
July 3, 2019 

Dear Friend: 

It is with a great deal of excitement that we are pleased to announce that Morris J. 

Golombeck Inc. has entered into a strategic alliance with Schiff Food Products.  

Morris J. Golombeck, an industry leader since 1931, is well known for its quality products. 

It has secured an outstanding reputation for its carefully sourced and processed spices, 

seeds and herbs, as well as its superb customer service. Now under Schiff Food Products, 

a company with a history of manufacturing and marketing quality spices, seeds and 

herbs, at reasonable prices, for over a half century, we pledge to continue and even 

upgrade our products and services. The shared values and common goals of Schiff and 

Golombeck makes this alliance a formidable entity that will only improve our ability and 

capacity to be your major source for all your quality spices needs. 

The Golombeck Team will continue to be an integral part of the management team, 

which assures that you will enjoy the same personal relationships you have come to 

expect from an industry leader. To streamline our production and distribution 

capabilities, our main warehouse in Totowa, NJ will be expanded and upgraded to further 

benefit our cherished customers.  

We are pleased to take this opportunity to thank you for your loyalty. We look forward to 

our continued relationship, supplying spices, seeds and herbs that are of the highest 

quality at reasonable prices.   

With best wishes. 

David Deutscher, President Zev Golombeck, President 

Schiff Food Products  Morris J. Golombeck  


